

The Cedars Primary School Newsletter

Thursday 22nd October 2020

October Half Term and INSET Day

A reminder that the school is closed to children, tomorrow Friday 23rd October for a staff INSET training day.

The school is then closed from Monday 25th to Friday 29th October for the half term break. Children return to school on Monday 2nd November.

Halloween

Halloween falls during the half term break and I know that it has become a popular time of year for children in England recently. This year we all need to think about how we can have a safe Halloween and also keep others safe by following local guidelines and keeping 2metres away from other people wherever possible. There is a poster to print off with this newsletter if you do not wish to take part in trick or treating this year.

Coronavirus Update From Hounslow Local Authority

London has now moved to Level 2 'high' on the governments new 3-tiered system. This means people will no longer be able to meet socially with friends and family indoors in any setting unless they live with them or have formed a support bubble. This includes private homes and other indoor venues such as pubs and restaurants.

Also a reminder to pupils and parents that if your child has been for a COVID test they should not come to school until they have the results.

The Covid-19 test centres in the borough are still open at Brabazon Road Sports Centre and Feltham Padstow Walk.







LET'S KEEP IT TREAT

FOLLOW THE RULE OF SIX, KEEP A 2M DISTANCE AND WEAR A FACE COVERING

Please respect those who can't wear a face covering. Not all disabilities are visible

www.hounslow.gov.uk/coronavirus













NO TRICK OR TREATERS PLEASE



WE'RE NOT TAKING PART THIS YEAR

www.hounslow.gov.uk/coronavirus



If your child has:
a high temperature
a new, continuous cough, or
a loss of, or change in, sense of
smell or taste

This could be a sign of coronavirus

Book a test

If your child has:
a runny nose, is sneezing or
feeling unwell
But they don't have:
a high temperature
a new, continuous cough, or
a loss of, or change in,
sense of smell or taste

not normally symptoms of coronavirus

Seek advice from a pharmacy, dial 111 or see your GP